# Youth News at FPC

### Sunday School — Opening Worship at 9 am

Kim Double, Director of Christian Education

Kinderkids (Room 106) – Gloria Shafer, Julie Mackall Grades 1-2 (Room 200) – Denise Weingart Grades 3-5 (Room 202) – Bill Sinclair Grades 6-8 (Basement) – Kim Double Grades 9-12 (Above Kitchen) – Danielle Matos



#### Unit VI: Into the World with Jesus

May 3 "Following Jesus the Good Shepherd"

May 10 "Growing and Changing"

- ✓ **Junior Ushers** are needed for collecting our 2¢ for Hunger before and after Worship. A sign up sheet is on the Bulletin Board in Fellowship Hall.
- ✓ May 17 Christian Education Bunch in Fellowship Hall to thank all of the wonderful people who have volunteered their time to the children of this church. Volunteers are:

Judi Bender	Corey Kuhns	Abbie Minamyer	Sue Skiba
Jayne Bricker	Julie Mackall	Jen Sarginger	John Stoffer
Amy Chumney	Lacey Madison	Gloria Shafer	Ashley Sutton
Rev. Meta Cramer	Danielle Matos	Lisa Shafer	Ed Tonkinson
Kim Double	Cheryl McDevitt	Bill Sinclair	Elaine Tuel
Lois Dunn	Nancy McNeal	Sue Sinclair	Denise Weingart
Jen Hardy	Lori Mickey	Andrew Skiba	Jordon Young
Lynn Johnson	-		

#### Vacation Bible School

- ✓ June 15-19 from 9:00 a.m. to Noon
- ✓ Crocodile Dock "Where Fearless Kids Shine God's Light"

Mark your calendars now and watch for details!



## JBM Camp

✓ Floyd the Flamingo Fundraiser – To join in on this fundraiser, simply pay \$5 and fill out an index card with your name and address. A flock of flamingos will find their way to your yard and visit for a day or two. Sign up in Fellowship Hall on Sundays or call Kim Double at 330-337-0512 or at the church to be instructed where to deliver this group of fun birds next. BE CAREFUL if you are caught setting up the drop off site or you will be fined \$2.50. Have fun on your mission!

## **LOGOS** (Grades 6-8: Middle School; Grades 9-12: High School from 5-7 pm)

Danielle Matos, Director of Youth Ministries



May 10 No LOGOS – Mother's Day

Do something special for your MOMS! THIS IS AN ORDER!

May 17 High School Seniors will be recognized during morning Worship and

receive a gift from the Presbyterian Women - please drop off a picture with your future

plans for our Bulletin board in Fellowship Hall.

May 17 Picnic at Doubles' lake from 5:00-7:00 p.m.

Girls bring drinks, boys bring snacks. We will serve hot dogs and picnic fixins'.



May 24 No LOGOS – Memorial Day Weekend

May 31 5<sup>th</sup> Sunday and FINAL LOGOS! Location and times TBA!

Attention High School Seniors: Limited Deacon Scholarship Funds are available for students from our church who are enrolled in College or University and who have not previously received Deacon assistance. Requests should be sent to the Church Office stating the name of the college, university, or college attending, and course of study, if known. Financial need and/or academic standing are not necessary to determine acceptance. The deadline for requests is June 30.